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I believe priority should be placed on ,makeing the Osborne swim facility safe and 

open to all Corvallis residence. As the weather gets warmer each year more pools 

should be prioritized in this community. So many community member's enjoy tjhis 

facility from those with health implication and disabilities to the littles learning how to 

swim and the masters who swim to stay healthy. I work at Timberhill athletic club and 

it has been awe-inspiring to watch the teams practise so fervently. This has worked 

interim but going to different pools is hard on coaches and swim team members.   

This community has the funds to fix and upgrade Osborn We must put more funding 

into healthy recreation!!!! 

Chantal Chevalier 

 


